
 

 
 
 

 April 21, 2022 
 

Hello Everyone; 
 
Our last shoot was a Woodswalk that 15 shooters came out for. Thanks to Rick 
Horton for running it, he did a great job. Thanks to everyone that helped setup the 
course and fix the shooting racks. Sis provided lunch that really hit the spot! Gary 
Bevard was First Place. 
 
We started a new list for the Hall of Shame: Trent Grove  and Bill Winland both 
forgot powder first  
 
I think we added 2 or 3 new members , welcome!! 
 
Only 3 of us were able to help out at the Pheasants Forever Kids Day up at 
Campbell’s Range, Myself, Dave Nunes and Bob Hurlburt, the weather kept a lot of 
kids home, but didn’t keep us from having a great time, we fired about 120 shots 
 
Our next shoot is on Sunday May 1st, Bill Grubaugh will host a Paper Shoot. Starts at 
11:00, prizes will be groceries and pays 1st to 6th place. Cost is $15 
 
 
Hope to see you at the range!  
Mark Hazel 
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